
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Corporate Counsel 
Law Department  

 
 
 
 
 

Via E-Mail and Overnight Delivery 
 
 
October 17, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-003013 – Part B 
  Request for Extension of Deadline for Compliance Filing 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 

Qwest Corporation respectfully requests an extension of time of the November 7, 2002 
deadline for filing compliance tariffs imposed by the Commission in its Fortieth Supplemental Order: 
Denying Qwest’s Petition for Further Reconsideration; Affirming and Clarifying the 38th 
Supplemental Order, Part B Order on Reconsideration; Granting Further Time for Compliance, 
dated October 7, 2002.  Qwest requests an extension until December 6, 2002 as the work 
necessary to prepare the compliance filings is detailed and time consuming.  Qwest has verified that 
counsel for Commission Staff, AT&T, XO, WorldCom, Covad, and TRACER/WeBTEC have no 
objection to this extension.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
cc: Service List (via e-mail and U.S. Mail) 



 


